OFFICE OF ATTORNEY (GENERAL
STATE OF OKLAHOMA

Justin C. Clibum

The Center for Education Law, P.C.
900 N. Broadway, Suite 300
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73102

Re:  Proposed Interlocal Cooperation Agreement Between Independent School District No. 15
of Atoka County a/k/a Atoka Public Schools and Independent School District No. 3 of Marshall
County a/k/a Kingston Public Schools-- AG # ICA-22-0024

LETTER OF APPROVAL

The above referenced Agreement has been reviewed by the office of the Oklahoma
Attorney General and was found to be in compliance with the provisions of the Interlocal
Cooperation Act, 74 O.S. §§ 1001-1008 (“Act”). Therefore, pursuant to Section 1004(F) of the
Act, the aforementioned Agreement is hereby officially APPROVED as of the date set forth herein

below.

Please be further advised that, before the Agreement enters into force, the Agreement,
along with a copy of this Letter of Approval, must be filed with the appropriate County Clerk(s)
and the Oklahoma Secretary of State.

Signed this 19 day of October, 2022.

Respectfully submitted,

i

Karl F. Kram
Assistant Attorney General
Karl. Kramer@oag.ok.gov

Enclosure: Submitted Agreement
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